d’Auvergne Weekly Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Leavers

As the academic year concludes, it is a time of considerable change.
Our Year 6 pupils are flying the d’Auvergne nest and we wish them every success in the next phase of their
education. Each and every one leaves us with positive memories, which we shall treasure. Good luck team!

A number of staff are also moving on. With responsibility for a variety of roles across the school, we say,
‘Farewell’ to Mrs Baikins, Miss Chadwick, Miss Hogan, Miss Shingles, Mr Waggott and Miss Le Boutillier. Again, |

thank them for their commitment to our school and efforts and wish them every success.

Today, in our traditional manner, we shall form a Guard of Honour for our Year 6 pupils, at about 2.45pm.
Please join us! Be aware, though, that d’Auvergne school traffic will be very busy this afternoon if everyone
arrives in their cars at 3pm, as THERE IS NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB TODAY. If you can, PLEASE WALK.

September Back to School
For those pupils returning on September 4, please do so in the correct uniform. Summer dresses (striped,
NOT checked) may still be worn. Remember (as per your Parent Handbook), haircuts must not attract

unwarranted attention — no tram-lines/colouring/mohawks...thank you.

Summer School
We are looking forward to welcoming 36 children (their parents know who they are) to our Summer School
from 12" August. It is so important that the children do attend, and | look forward to seeing them.

School Closure, Oracy Convention
Please make a note in your diaries, and make child-care preparations for an additional INSET on 23" May
2025 - school will be closed. | am delighted that we shall be hosting an Oracy Convention, welcoming

educators from Jersey and overseas.

Finally....

May | offer my sincere thanks for your support over the last year. Very many parents have assisted in school,
providing many opportunities for classes. In particular, | should like to express my thanks to Charlie Walker
for her leadership of our magnificent PTA, and Edward Dunn (and team) who has been working so diligently
on the school bus project.

Your children are amazing, and | hope that they and yourselves enjoy a lovely family summer together,
wherever you may be. Your kind words and gifts at the year-end are much appreciated.

Finally, | am sure you will join me in thanking the team at d’Auvergne. They are remarkable (real-life Super
Heroes) and work their magic every day, often without enough recognition. THANK YOU, COLLEAGUES.

Have a fabulous summer everyone.
Kind regards,

Mr Cooper



